
E.N. ~ampbell 

720 w. Circle Dr . 
Rossville, GA 30741 

Dear E.M. Campbell : 

April 29, 1991 

Thank you for your interest i n the Armenian Chur c h . 
You can write to Mr . Simeon Diboyan , who is the chai r man 
of th_ Armenian Church Council of Atlanta , Georgia, at 
6382 Jerri Court, Riverdale, Georgia 30296 . 

rhe nearest church out-of-state would be Florida . 
The address is as follows: 

St . David Armenian Church 
23 0 0 Yamato Road 
Boca Ra ton, Florida 33431 

Tel . : (407) 994 - 2335 

Sincerely , 

Mary B rberian 
Secretary 




